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Subject:  KML-631 WATER PUMP CHANGE 
 
 
Beginning with the 2008 production the water pump for the KML-631 models has been changed to 
part number (2A4408-01).  Part of this change includes an additional relay (4A1307-01) in the 
control box to supply power to the water pump.  The sequence of operation has not been changed 
and this relay is energized by the red wire from the number 4 pin on the K1 board connector as 
with standard KM series units.  This power is then distributed to the coil for the pump relay 
through the yellow wire from terminal 5 on the control switch.  
 
See below for the wiring diagram showing the additional relay.  If you have any questions 
concerning this change please contact the Technical Support department at 1-800-233-1940. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Additional Relay (4A1307-01)


